POST OFFICE BOX 12550

CELTIC OIL ODESSA. TEXAS 79768
CORPO RATION PH. 915/367.7977

January 7, 1986

0il Conservation Division
PO Box 1980
Hobbs, NM 88240

Attention: Mr. Jerry Sexton,
Supervisor, District I

RE: Cavalcade 21 Federal Well No. 3
Dear Sir:

In response to your January 6, 1986 letter (copy attached), we submit
the following per your request:

1. The correct location of this well is 1980 from the South line
and 660 from the East line, Unit I,.

2. Cavalcade, according to the filed notice, has re-entered the well,
but has not completed the well or put it in production. We ask
that the submitted notice be extended for an additional 90 days so
that Celtic can complete the work.

3. Request for allowable and Form C-104 will be submitted upon
completion of the work.

Please call or write should any additional questions arise.
Yours truly,
CEI/.E‘I C OIL CORPORATION
e 1V Aldson

John Mark Wilson, President






